Please post the email below from Ruby and George Holborn along with the attached letters
under Comments and Responses in these four dockets, EL18-003, EL18-026, EL18-046, and
EL18-053.

-Patty

From: Ruby Holborn |GG

Sent: Sunday, December 23, 2018 3:02 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: Fwd: [EXT] 18-10-15 Rjames to Holburn on ILFN and setbacks.pdf

Please place the below letter to my husband, George L. Holborn, from Richard James on our SD PUC Wind Energy
Dockets:

EL18-026
EL18-046
EL18-053
EL18-003 (Dakota Range Docket 25CIV18-000070 & Supreme Court #28833.)

In addition to the below attached letter is a permission letter from Richard James to post & distribute the information.

Thank You.

Regards,

George L. Holborn

Sioux Falls, SD 57110-7617








